
 Happy New Year! I know that we are already into the second month of the New Year, 

but  I want to wish all of you a very Happy 2011 New Year filled with special memories 

and happy days! 

I am happy to be serving as your new President. I am thankful for all of the work that has been done in the past by 

our Past President, Don Cossett, our Director of Volunteer Services, Crystal Hickman, the Auxiliary Board and of 

course all of you! 

A little bit  about me. I am originally from Ellicottville, NY a little resort town south of Buffalo.  Ron and I decided we 

wanted to escape the snow and cold weather that seems to linger in Western New York and relocated here two 

years ago. I am the mother of two wonderful boys, Andrew and Matthew, both college students at Fredonia State 

University. I have over 12 years experience as an entrepreneur, as I co-owned three small businesses and over 15 

years as an Event Coordinator.  I worked for St. Bonaventure University as an event planner in the alumni office and 

for the March of Dimes as a Community Director. Currently I am the Project Manager for the Jefferson Street Ceme-

tery Restoration and Preservation project and I am a demonstrator for Stampin Up. 

We have some exciting times ahead of us this year and I am very much looking forward to getting to know each and 

every one of you. 

Should you have any ideas, suggestions or comments, please feel free to call me at 919-498-1157 or email me at 

glcarucci@aol.com. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Gail Carucci 

 

The annual  Auxiliary Sponsored  fundraiser Cups of The annual  Auxiliary Sponsored  fundraiser Cups of The annual  Auxiliary Sponsored  fundraiser Cups of The annual  Auxiliary Sponsored  fundraiser Cups of 

Gratitude is under way!  Gratitude is under way!  Gratitude is under way!  Gratitude is under way!      

Cups of Valentine Candy can be purchased  or preCups of Valentine Candy can be purchased  or preCups of Valentine Candy can be purchased  or preCups of Valentine Candy can be purchased  or pre----
ordered in appreciation of your coordered in appreciation of your coordered in appreciation of your coordered in appreciation of your co----workers, boss, workers, boss, workers, boss, workers, boss, 

family, and friends from Thisfamily, and friends from Thisfamily, and friends from Thisfamily, and friends from This----NNNN----That Gift shop.  That Gift shop.  That Gift shop.  That Gift shop.      

If ordered for staff of Central Carolina Hospital  you If ordered for staff of Central Carolina Hospital  you If ordered for staff of Central Carolina Hospital  you If ordered for staff of Central Carolina Hospital  you 
have the option of delivery to that person’s depart-have the option of delivery to that person’s depart-have the option of delivery to that person’s depart-have the option of delivery to that person’s depart-

ment on Valentine’s Day!ment on Valentine’s Day!ment on Valentine’s Day!ment on Valentine’s Day!    

Make checks payable to CCH Auxiliary.  They will be Make checks payable to CCH Auxiliary.  They will be Make checks payable to CCH Auxiliary.  They will be Make checks payable to CCH Auxiliary.  They will be 

available for purchase until February 14th.available for purchase until February 14th.available for purchase until February 14th.available for purchase until February 14th.    

Big Welcome to our New Auxiliary President 
Gail Carucci, and a Message From Her….. 
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BE A KIND VOICE.  BE A CARING LISTENER.  BE A HELPING HAND. 

                                               BE A VOLUNTEER 

  

F e b r u a r y    2 0 1 1  H a p p y  V a l e n t i n e ’ s  D a y  

S p e c i a l  p o i n t s  o f  

i n t e r e s t :  

 

 

 

• Reminder*  

Your mileage to come 

to the hospital to vol-

unteer can be used as 

a tax deduction. 

2010’ Log in cards will 

be available at the 

“Volunteers’ Corner” 

with you total trips 

calculated at the top.  

Special thanks to 

Beryl Jackson for 

calculating the trips 

and hours throughout 

the year!  

Cups of Gratitude 

Cup of Cup of Cup of Cup of     

Valentine Valentine Valentine Valentine 

Candy  $1.00Candy  $1.00Candy  $1.00Candy  $1.00    
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 Have You Had Your Annual  

TB TEST and Flu Shot? 

V o l u n t e e r   

Many do not know the difference between being a member 
of the CCH Auxiliary and being a CCH volunteer or that 
there even is a difference.  Just a few notes to clarify:  
 

• To be a member of the CCH Auxiliary the CCH Auxiliary 
by-laws state that a $5 membership due must be paid a 
year.   

• February is now the elected month for membership in 
which we will be collecting the $5 dollar dues.   

• You do not have to be a member of the Auxiliary to be a 
volunteer.  

• You do not have to be a volunteer to be a member of the 

Auxiliary.  
• Being a volunteer does not automatically make you an 

Auxiliary Member. 
• Being a member of the Auxiliary allows you a vote in Aux-

iliary matters.  It also allows for leadership opportunities 
by becoming an Aux. Board Member.  

If you have in questions regarding this please let me know. 
919-774-2187 Crystal Hickman 

It is a requirement that all volunteers have a TB 

Test and have the Flu shot annually.  If you de-

cline the flu shot you must sign a declination and 

wear a mask while volunteering.  For an appoint-

ment call the  Employee Health Nurse Office at 

919-708-4663.  

February is the Month to Pay Dues 

SPECIAL  

NOTIFICATION 

 

Please do not badge 
individuals in to the 
Outpatient Surgery 
Area.   

There is a visitor mini-
mum of 1 person per 
patient in that area 
because that area is 

so small and busy.  

If you see someone 

standing outside the 
Outpatient Surgery 

doors, please call into 
Outpatient Surgery to 

notify them at ext. 
2366 that someone is 

waiting at their door.  

 

Thanks so much for 
your attention to this 

matter. 



 

P a g e  3  H a p p y  V a l e n t i n e ’ s  D a y  

March 
23rd and 24th     Greg's On-Site Sales 

April 

21st and 22nd    Books are Fun 

27th    Plant and Flower Sale (The Plant 
Factory) 

May 

Every Wed     Fresh Produce Sale (Gary 
Thomas Farms) 

June 

3rd    Cline Classics ($6 Accessory Sale) 

July and August 

Blank at this Time 

Sept 

16th    Scrub Source (Uniform Sale) 

30th    Mums and Pumpkins Sale (The 
Plant Factory) 

Oct 

28th     Cline Classics 

Nov 

22nd     Bake Sale (Bessie and Lousie) 

Dec 

13th and 14th    Books are Fun 

2011 Vendor Schedule 

Please
 mark

 your 
calen

dars! 
 This 

year w
e 

are a
sking 

that v
olunte

ers b
e ava

ilable
 at 

each 
vendo

r eve
nt to 

assist
 with 

vendo
r 

needs
 and t

o set 
up a t

able w
ith A

uxilia
ry 

inform
ation 

to let
 peop

le kno
w wha

t the
ir 

contr
ibutio

ns wil
l be h

elping
.  If y

ou are
 

intere
sted 

in ass
isting

 with 
any o

f the
se 

event
s, ple

ase le
t Cry

stal H
ickma

n, DV
S 

know 
919-7

74-21
87. 

Did you know that CCH Volunteers put in 22,000 hours in 2010! 

Did you 
know 

that we
  made 

$8,289.
65 

in Vendo
r Shows

 in 2010
! 

Did you know that Lights of 

Love brought in $1,366.00 in 2010! 

Thanks 
SO Muc

h 

for all y
ou did in

 2010! 



Central Carolina Hospital 

1135 Carthage St. 

Sanford, NC 27330 

Leadership 
Opportunities 
Available 

We are in need of a Auxiliary 
Vice President for 2011.  If 
you are interested and have 
leadership abilities please 

contact me as soon as possible.  

Phone: 919-774-2187 

Fax: 919-774-2295 

E-mail:  

crystal.hickman@tenethealth.com 

President Gail Carrucci 

Vice President Vacant 

  

Secretary Amber Kidd 

Treasurer Linda Gressel 

Asst. Treasurer Richard Carlson 

Corresponding Secretary / 

Scholarship Chair 

Jan Carlson 

Public Relations/ 

Fundraising Chair 

June Gunter 

Gift Shop Committee Chair Anita Slattery 

2011 Central Carolina Hospital 

Auxiliary Officers 


